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Dear Council Members,
First, I was very disappointed in your vote against retaining trees on MUR 70 building sites. 
Yet it seems we are still talking about trees.
Please vote YES to amendment 2 that will fund an Urban Tree Canopy study.
Please vote YES to amendment 3 to protect public trees in heat islands.
Thank you.
Kathy Kaye
19308 20th Ave NW
Shoreline, WA 98177
Phone: 206-851-7762
Email: kathykaye515@gmail.com 
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